
ICAI/HRD (P)/2/2016                                                                                12th January 2016 
  

C I R C U L A R 
  

To, 
  

All Employees of the Institute 
 

  
As informed by CA. Puneet Duggal, Chairman, Jalandhar Branch of NIRC that Mr. Sanjiv 

Sarin, employee of the Branch has met with a major accident and lost his leg. He is presently 
admitted to CMC Hospital, Jalandhar and is fighting for his life. His family has approached the 
Branch for financial assistance to meet the medical expenses to the tune of Rs.10-15 lacs. 
The Chairman of the Jalandhar Branch has requested for immediate financial assistance for 
his treatment.  

  
All employees of the Institute are therefore requested to contribute voluntarily and 

offer financial help to Mr Sanjiv Sarin by Cheque in the name of “The Secretary, Institute of 
Chartered Accountants of India, New Delhi” to be sent through the persons mentioned 
below for onwards submission to Accounts Department, ICAI H.O., at the earliest but 
positively by 20.01.2016: 

  
1.     Sh. S. S. Sharma, Caretaker (Gr. DS), HRD (A), Head Office 
2.      Sh. B. Muralidharan, Dy. Secretary (HoD, Exam), Sector – 1 Noida 
3.      Sh. H. K. Jain, Joint Secretary (Accounts), Sector – 62, Noida. 
4.  Sh. Y. S. Rawat Jt. Secretary (NRO Head), Vishwas Nagar 
5.     Sh. Koshy B. John, Jt. Secretary (WRO Head), Mumbai 
6.     Sh. G. Viswanathan, Asstt. Secretary (SRO Head), Chennai 
7.     Dr. Alok Kr. Ray, Jt. Secretary (ERO Head), Kolkata 
8.     Sh. E. P. James, Dy. Secretary (CRO Head), Kanpur. 

  
  

 S.K. Garg 
(Joint Secretary) 

HRD (P), ICAI 
 

 


